John Perry Primary School Charles Road Dagenham Essex RM10 8UR Tel: 020 8270 4622

Email: office@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr W Pedro



28.05.2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you and your family are well and safe. We will start the last half-term of a very challenging academic year. As you know, we have been facing a global pandemic that has changed our day to day life. At John Perry Primary School ARP, we faced the same difficulties and challenges as everybody else. However, we have been trying our best to support children and parents throughout these very uncertain times, and we have shown resilience to face of adversity. Hopefully this pandemic will end soon and we will have back some normality.

We will face this last half-term with the same dedication, hard work and commitment, and we will do our best to meet your expectations. As you know, our work is based on consistency, routines and strategies that makes your child's life more predictable and organised. We will continue providing engaging and motivating lessons and we will carry on with our specialised interventions.

Our topic for this half-term is animals and plants and we will learn about different animal groups and we will continue doing gardening.

As always, we will be focusing in areas such as English, Maths, Science, Art and PE. In the English lessons we will deliver very exciting and motivating stories, and we will develop our reading, comprehension and writing skills. In Maths we will learn about money, mass and volume and capacity. In the Science lessons we will learn about the animals and plants life cycle and in Art we will introduce printing techniques.

Our children will continue to benefit from swimming lessons which will be delivered once a week on a Friday (dates to be confirmed).

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information regarding our Summer Term.

Kind regards,

Leonel Carvalho (ARP Manager) and the ARP Team







